
 

Barbara A. Garcia MPA, Director of Health, San Francisco Department of Public Health  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 
City and County of San Francisco 

Edwin M. Lee, Mayor 
 
 

San Francisco Department of Public Health 
Barbara A. Garcia, MPA 

Director of Health 

 

 

  

 
 

Director’s Report for Health Commission Meeting of 

April 1, 2014 
A current overview of issues affecting the state of public health in San Francisco 

http://www.sfdph.org/dph/comupg/aboutdph/insideDept/dirRpts/default.asp 
 

 

Addendum 

Congress Votes to Delay ICD-10 Implementation - President Expected to Sign Today 

Yesterday, the Senate voted 64-35 to pass a HR 4302, already approved by the House, which 

would delay by one year the ICD-10 compliance deadline and the scheduled 24% reduction to 

Medicare physician reimbursement rates.  The bill now goes to President Obama, who is 

expected to sign it before the scheduled Medicare cuts take effect today. 

 

The ICD-10 switch is currently scheduled to go into effect on October 1, 2014.  This legislation 

would push back the ICD-10 compliance date until at least October 2015.  The Medicare rate 

reductions, which would not have a significant impact on SFDPH, would be postponed until 

April 1, 2015. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Whistleblower Program, operated by the Controller’s Office, receives complaints regarding the misuse of City funds, improper 
activities by City officers and employees, deficiencies in the quality and delivery of government services, and wasteful and inefficient 
City government practices.  There are a number of ways to file a complaint.  Go to www.sfcontroller.org and click on the Frequently 
Requested tab to access the Whistleblower complaint instructions in the drop down menu. 

https://www.sfdph.org/dph/comupg/aboutdph/insideDept/dirRpts/default.asp
http://www.sfcontroller.org/

